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Minutes of Meeting
August 17, 2022
Chair, Dana Shuttleworth opened the meeting at 4:31p.m. Also attending was Board Member Paul Thompson, and Health Director, William Holt.  2 Absent Bill Gianacoples and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.
36 Jackman Street – Bob Grasso from E.L.S. is requesting the following variances: 1.) Leach area setback to Building slab from 10’ required to 8.9’ provided.  2.)  Leach area setback to property line from 10’ to 6.6 provided (Property line to be staked out prior to installation) 3.) Percolation test required in proposed S.A.S. area send to soil lab analysis.  4.) Septic Leach area installed no more than 36” below finish grade to 4.3’ below finish grade.  Motion: By, Paul Thompson to accept the variances as submitted.    Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

175 Central Street/38 Brook Street – continued to next meeting
34 East Main Street – Septic plans are ready to expire, homeowner is requesting a 1-year extension on the Septic System design plans.  Motion:  By Paul Thompson, to extend the Septic system design plans for an additional 1-year, new expiration is 8/17/2023.  Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

MINUTES OF MEETING - Motion:  By Paul Thompson to approve the June 22, 2022 minutes as written, Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

Meeting Adjourned 4:30 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Virginia Bacon
_______________________





__________________________
Dana Shuttleworth - Chair                                     Paul Thompson -Vice Chairman
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